
 

 
 

April 10th, 2019 
 
 
Loretta Taylor 
Chairperson 
Town of Cortlandt Planning Board 
1 Heady Street  
Cortlandt, NY 10567 
 
 
Site Location: 
NewYork-Presbyterian Hudson Valley Hospital 
1980 Crompond Rd. 
Cortlandt, NY 10567 
 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor, 
 
NewYork-Presbyterian Hudson Valley Hospital currently has two operational MRI units. In order 
to continue to serve the community with the best possible care, an upgrade of one of the existing 
MRI Units is needed. Additionally, we will need to maintain two working MRI machines 
throughout the duration of the project to fulfill the needs of the patient population. In order to 
replace the existing MRI machine and continue current operations, we need to install a temporary 
trailer. The request to the planning board is for approval of the temporary trailer. It will be in place 
throughout the duration of the project. This trailer’s location was chosen specifically to avoid 
having an impact on campus parking. Once we receive final approvals on the new MRI within the 
hospital, the trailer will be removed along with the new temporary structures, and the space will 
be restored to its current conditions. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 

Omar Tejeda 
Project Manager | 917.716.0378 
otejeda@grouppmx.com | www.grouppmx.com 

GROUP PMX 

 

Enclosures: (1) Planning Board Application, (1) $250 Application Fee, (12) Site Plans, (12) 
Additional Information Packets (Current Photos & Trailer Image) 

CC: Angela Gonzalez-Perez, Thomas Breglia, Zach Sawyer 


